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HARTZ (R)

2 in 1 (R) HOUSEHOLD

FLEA & TICK KILLER SPRAY

 - Time release - Active for 30 days against fleas 
- May also be used on pets

GUARANTEE

Pyrethrin                                                   0.11%
Piperonyl Butoxide Technical                                0.22%
N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide                        0.36%

REG. NO. 22443  P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

 SHAKE WELL BEFORE AND DURING USE.

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

473 mL 

DISTRIBUTED BY
HARTZ CANADA INC.,

ST. THOMAS, ONTARIO N5P 3W7

MADE IN USA 50011

Shake well before and occasionally during use.

APPLICATION INFORMATION: FOR PREMISES - Works up to 30 days
against fleas.  Thoroughly clean and vacuum your home.  Seal
vacuum bag and dispose in garbage.  Spray Hartz 2 in 1 (R)
Household Flea & Tick Killer Spray on any area that may be
harbouring fleas.  This usually includes pet resting areas,
furniture, under beds, hallways, closets, etc.  Flooring,
particularly carpets, should be sprayed thoroughly.  NOTE: WE
RECOMMEND PATCH TESTING CARPETS AND FURNITURE ON A HIDDEN AREA,
AND ALLOW THESE AREAS TO DRY BEFORE APPLICATION.  We recommend
you limit vacuuming to high traffic areas for 30 days.  The
product has extended residual activity.  It continues working up
to 30 days against fleas.  Repeat application as needed.

FOR PETS - Works up to 8 days.  Hold container 25-30 cm (10-12



inches) from your pet.  Start by spraying its head (avoid contact
with eyes and mouth) and work your way back to the hind quarters. 
Spray under the coat by backcombing against the direction of hair
growth with your hand.  To ensure adequate coverage, it is
important to thoroughly wet, but do not soak, the entire coat and
any exposed skin with product.  Be sure to apply spray to the
foot pads, between the toes, and to any other areas where fleas
may avoid contact with the insecticide.  Allow your pet to dry. 
Do not towel dry as this may remove the product.  The spray
adheres to the haircoat to provide at least eight days residual
activity.  If necessary, reapply weekly.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with
eyes.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Do not apply to nursing
females or puppies and kittens under 8 weeks of age.  Do not use
on sick animals.  Do not use on animals under drug or pesticide
treatment.  Before using on pregnant animals consult a
veterinarian.  Keep container closed when not in use.  Cover or
remove fish bowls and aquaria.  Do not contaminate food utensils,
feed or water.  Wash hands after spraying and before eating or
smoking.  Do not use in nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or
aged persons are confined.  This product may pose a hazard to
pollinating insects.

FIRST AID: In case of contact with eyes, immediately flush with
plenty of water.  If irritation persists, get medical attention. 
If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If swallowed, see
physician. 

CAUTION - CONTAINS A PETROLEUM DISTILLATE.  IF SWALLOWED, DO NOT
INDUCE VOMITING.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap in newspaper and
dispose in garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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